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23rd EUROPEAN YOUTH BRIDGE TEAMS CHAMPIONSHIPS 
 
 
Dear Friends, 
 
On behalf of the European Bridge League, and personally, I wish to express you once 
again my most heart-felt appreciation and congratulations for the gold medal you won in 
the Girls Team event at the 23rd European Youth Bridge Teams Championships recently 
held in Albena. 
 
I also take this opportunity to send you my very best wishes. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Yves Aubry 


